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From: uas.faadronezone@faa.gov

To: ilonam@modelaircraft.org
Cc: edvwhite@yahoo.com

United States Department of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration
FAADroneZone

Hi llona Maine,

The status for your FAA-Recognized Identification Area (FRIA) application 2022-CBO-
00189-FRIA - Phantom Flyers RC Club, Inc. #393 - Wiedney Road has been updated.

FRIA Application Status: Approved
Click the link below to log in to FRIA to see the FAA response.

https:fifaadronezone-fria.faa.gov

For general inquiries or to request support with your account, please contact the UAS
Support Center.

This is an automated email. Please do not respond directly.
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